## Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

#### MINUTES February 17, 2021

Meeting opened at: 5:05 via ZOOM

In attendance were: Jennifer Gady, Ann-Marie Brooks, Charlene Price, Earl Russell, Marilyn Russell

- Jennifer had emailed the agenda
- Charlene emailed secretary's reports for Sept, Oct, Nov, Dec 2020 and Jan 202. All accepted as written
- Jen contacted the high school, Matt Stanton (Jr ROTC) regarding a student rep. She will contact again.
- Earl presented the treasurer's report. Accepted as written
- Marilyn presented the coordinator's report
- Marilyn reported that the center has more new people coming to the center and trash brought into the center, Charlene suggested we have more brochures made up with items the center takes and does not take
- Marilyn reported 6 new composers ordered 2 already sold and 4 customers on the list too buy them.
- Marilyn reported she spoke tp Matt Stanton (JrROTC) regarding a group of students in the spring for cleanup, etc at the center
- Marilyn distributed posters in E. Wareham looking for new volunteers. She will post others around town and in Wareham Week
- Marilyn attended a state webinar and stated other towns charge more for tires. This will be revisited in the spring
- Marilyn stated she has requests for longer center hours or more days

Meeting adjourned at: approx 5:37

Jennifer Gady, Committee Chairman

Charlene Price, Secretary

## Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

### MINUTES February 17, 2021

Meeting opened at: 5:05 via ZOOM

In attendance were: Jennifer Gady, Ann-Marie Brooks, Charlene Price, Earl Russell, Marilyn Russell

- Jennifer had emailed the agenda
- Charlene emailed secretary's reports for Sept, Oct, Nov, Dec 2020 and Jan 202. All accepted as written
- Jen contacted the high school, Matt Stanton (Jr ROTC) regarding a student rep. She will contact again.
- Earl presented the treasurer's report. Accepted as written
- Marilyn presented the coordinator's report
- Marilyn reported that the center has more new people coming to the center and trash brought into the center, Charlene suggested we have more brochures made up with items the center takes and does not take
- Marilyn reported 6 new composers ordered 2 already sold and 4 customers on the list too buy them.
- Marilyn reported she spoke tp Matt Stanton (JrROTC) regarding a group of students in the spring for cleanup, etc at the center
- Marilyn distributed posters in E. Wareham looking for new volunteers. She will post others around town and in Wareham Week
- Marilyn attended a state webinar and stated other towns charge more for tires. This will be revisited in the spring
- Marilyn stated she has requests for longer center hours or more days

Meeting adjourned at: approx 5:37

Jennifer Gady, Committee Chairman

Charlene Price, Secretary

1		
		100 1115 0

# Wareham Recycling Committee

Town Hall - 54 Marion Road Wareham, Ma 02571

### MINUTES February 17, 2021

Meeting opened at: 5:05 via ZOOM

In attendance were: Jennifer Gady, Ann-Marie Brooks, Charlene Price, Earl Russell, Marilyn Russell

- Jennifer had emailed the agenda
- Charlene emailed secretary's reports for Sept, Oct, Nov, Dec 2020 and Jan 202. All accepted as written
- Jen contacted the high school, Matt Stanton (Jr ROTC) regarding a student rep. She will contact again.
- Earl presented the treasurer's report. Accepted as written
- Marilyn presented the coordinator's report
- Marilyn reported that the center has more new people coming to the center and trash brought into the center, Charlene suggested we have more brochures made up with items the center takes and does not take
- Marilyn reported 6 new composers ordered 2 already sold and 4 customers on the list too buy them.
- Marilyn reported she spoke tp Matt Stanton (JrROTC) regarding a group of students in the spring for cleanup, etc at the center
- Marilyn distributed posters in E. Wareham looking for new volunteers. She will post others around town and in Wareham Week
- Marilyn attended a state webinar and stated other towns charge more for tires. This will be revisited in the spring
- Marilyn stated she has requests for longer center hours or more days

Meeting adjourned at: approx 5:37

Jennifer Gady, Committee Chairman

Charlene Price, Secretary

i i		